
United States Department of the Interior 

Dear Interested Public: 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Carson City Field Office 
5665 Morgan Mill Rd. 

Carson City, NV 89701 
(775) 885-6000 

F t/, t:t 'l'I 

In Reply Refer To: 

4120 
(NV032) 

The Carson City Field Office is proposing to construct 2 drift fences in the Antelope Mountain 
Allotment The purpose of the project is to provide control of livestock and protect the Sand Hills 
from excess bitterbrush utilization. Construction of the fences would further the implementation of 
the Allotment Management Plan (which was issued in 1981) and meet resource objectives in 
subsequent grazing and multiple use decisions. If you have any information pertaining to this 
proposed action, please provide it prior to February 16, 1999. 

Enclosures ( 1) 
1. Map of proposed drift fences. 

Sincerely, ~ 

4111t,ll~ 
Jionifer Derley 
Rangeland Management Specialist 
Renewable Resources 
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